
From: Darcy Dea
To: Greg Doyon; Charles Anderson; Jeffrey Hindoien
Cc: Lisa C. Kunz
Subject: FW: [All City Commissioners] trailers on streets ordinance
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 4:00:41 PM

FYI - Darcy
 

From: City of Great Falls Montana <webmaster@greatfallsmt.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 3:56 PM
To: City Commissioners <CityCommissioners@greatfallsmt.net>
Subject: [All City Commissioners] trailers on streets ordinance
 

Tom Kotynski (tomkotynski@gmail.com) sent a message using the contact form at
https://greatfallsmt.net/.

I strongly support the ordinance that would clean up the increasing number of trailers and RVs
parked on our city streets. They are a hazard and clutter the landscape, making our
neighborhoods less attractive places to live. Thank you for considering this.
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